
Comment from Elizabeth Barris 

Electromagnetic fields are a known carcinogen to the US government via the National Toxicology 
Program $25,000,000 study on wireless radiation and cancer. Study results produced "clear 
evidence of carcinogenic effects". It is ILLEGAL to mandate cancer which is deadly in case you 
weren't aware. You will also be exposing children to this known carcinogen. I and many others I 
know have either developed cancer from our MANDATED wireless radiation exposure and other 
health effects per the Telecom Act which we are going to be suing over. We are also currently suing 
the FCC for being derelict of duty with regards to exposing the citizens of the US to deadly wireless 
radiation. Cars connected to "the Internet of Things" for surveillance purposes or data mining violate 
too many rights to even mention here, invasion of privacy being one of them. I am against this 
proposed regulation and also believe you are violating numerous Constitutional rights, the ADA and 
many other laws that protect both children, the disabled and average citizens. No car should be 
mandated to come with any two way or one way radio and also electric cars made in the US have no 
protection from the EMFs. Europe has far greater protection than the US. Whoever introduced this 
bill should lose their job. We will out you and fight you on this. 

 


